
Cross Country Postponed 

Once again the weather has not played its part. Cross Country will now take 
place Friday 24th August. 
 
If the weather is still not suitable on Friday, all students who would like to 
race in order to gain entry into the Central Zone team will still run. These 
students will run a modified course. 
 
A reminder that all students must run in appropriate footwear, their 
uniform top and they must have their own inhaler with them if asthmatic. 
 
Year 7 start time – 1:30pm 
Year 8 start time – 1:45pm 
 
The Central Zone Cross Country day takes place on Wednesday 29th August 
at Waiatarua Reserve, Remuera (the top 8 placegetters qualify). 


